Marseilles Recreation Board Minutes

of Oct 14th Meeting, at City Hall Chambers

Meeting was called together by President at 5:45pm. In attendance was Heather,
lessica, Bryan D., Brian T. and EdC

Guest to the meeting was Dave from Ottawa Recreation. He reported that their pool
construction has begun, but not sure with on going shortages if they will get it completed in
time for swimming next summer. Also, Ottawa Rec would like to continue its partnership with
Marseilles. It was a learning year but all agreed its great for all communities.

Jessica motioned to approve September meeting minutes. Brian seconded. Approved
by all.

Budget report was motioned by Heather and seconded by Jessica. Aproved by all.
New Business:

Rotary Tree Project was discussed. In the short time we had, we got several trees
accuired and planted around the little leage field.

Easter Egg Hunt was motioned by Ed, seconded by Heather to be held on April 1, rain
date April 8 at noon as in years past. The location will be announced as soon as we check with
the IDNR. Approved by all.

Sports was disscussed. T-ball, baseball and the Tri-county League and Flag football. A lot
of work for a small group of volunteers for 7 years. The committee thanked MAC for all their
work for the kids and community.

Old Business:

Discussion about Rec Board meeting dates and times. After going thru the week days,
Heather motioned to have the next meeting on Saturday at 10am. After some more discussion,
Heather edited her motion to Saturday at 11am. Bryan T. seconded. Approved by all.

At 6:30pm, Jessica motioned to adjorn the meeting. Bryan D. seconded. All aproved
ending the meeting at 6:32pm

Submited by EdC Rec Board President



